
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today 
Thursday, October 10, 2024. 

______ Remember: the BMX riders reminded us that finishing is just as important as 
starting. Whether it’s a project, an assignment, or a goal, follow through and finish strong. 
The reward is always worth the effort! 

______ Hola, rice lovers!          Today, let’s talk about a classic dish: Arroz con Pollo, or rice 
with chicken!         This flavorful meal is a staple in many Hispanic countries, from Cuba to 
Colombia. The chicken is cooked with spices, vegetables, and rice, creating a deliciously 
savory dish that warms your soul. Want to learn more? Check out recipes and fun facts in 
the cafeteria display!        

______ Let’s make the hallways safe for everyone by walking on the right, avoiding pushing, 
and not linking arms with friends. It’s important to keep the flow of traffic moving and to 
respect each other’s personal space. We all have a role to play in hallway safety!  

 ______ Last call to get your ID card corrected if your name is spelled wrong or your card has 
the wrong ID number. This is very important, because the Dorian file is used for the 
yearbook.  If your name is spelled incorrectly on your ID card, the yearbook entry will be 
wrong as well.  

______ Attention 7th and 8th grade students:  You only have 2 weeks left to sign up for the 
World Language Assessment to earn High School language credits. This is the only testing 
opportunity this year. Pick up an application from the kiosk outside the Counseling Office 
and bring your completed form along with $10 cash or check payment to the Main Office by 
October 25. 

______ Study Club meets today after school in the Library.  Students should plan to stay 
until 4 pm.  Please remember to sign up for the activity bus during lunch if you need a ride 
home. 

______ Do you like changing our government for the better, debating, interviewing, and 
arguing? Come to Youth and Government after school today in room B101, where you will 
create laws, debate with your friends, and take a trip to Olympia in May where you get to sit 
in an actual senator’s chair! Youth and Government is a club for 8th to12th graders to learn 
how laws are passed in Washington state.  We hope to see you there! 

______ Wednesday, the softball team got a triumphant last inning win against Voyager.  The 
team was patient at the plate and managed some walks with some base hits by Hailey 
Barrett, Maddie Stetich, Grace Duarte and Prarthana Harihar. 

 



______ 7th & 8th grade students: If you would like to try out for Soccer, Boys Basketball, or 
Girls Volleyball, sign up now on FinalForms and be sure you have a current sports physical 
uploaded.  These are all cut sports, so it’s very important to complete your registration 
before the first day of tryouts.  

______ Today we have a home Cross Country meet versus Evergreen Middle School. 
Students will be dismissed at the regular time.  Show up in time for the 3:45 meet and 
support our team. Go GUARDIANS! 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 

 


